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EEE DEPT <eee@arunai.org> 11 April 2023 at 15:58
To: "vijayananth.se@velsuniv.ac.in" <vijayananth.se@velsuniv.ac.in>

Dear Sir,
We were pleased to have you on our campus for delivering a  guest lecture on the topic "Introduction to Universal
Human Values" for inspiring our students and staff community on 23rd March, 2023, Thursday. The
content delivered was very much useful for our students to develop their personality.
Thank you very much for your presence and we are eagerly waiting for another opportunity to meet you
soon.   

With Regards,
Dr.S.Sivakumar
HOD/EEE
Arunai Engineering College
Tiruvannamalai - 606603






